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Happy New Year and welcome back! We hope that you’ve enjoyed a fantastic 

Christmas break and New Year and you’re ready for another purposeful and exciting 

term at St Andrew’s.  

We have many ambitious learning opportunities planned for the Spring Term and 

look forward to sharing them through this news letter  and our social media 

platforms.  

Have a safe and restful weekend,  

David Braybrooke  

Head Teacher’s welcome  
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Spring Half Term begins —Monday 9th January 2023 

February Half Term – Monday 20th to Friday 24th February  

Easter Holidays – Monday 3rd to Friday 14th April  

INSET Day - Monday 17th April  

Important Dates 
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Makaton forms a key role in the way we communicate at               

St Andrew’s. Please see below for our sign of the week. This is 

shared with whole staff during our weekly briefing and then used 

within our school community thereafter.  

Sign of the week 

 Our sign this week is: 

         Cold 

 

 

 

https://makaton.org/TMC/News_Stories/SOTW/SOTW_Cold.aspx  



www.standrewsacademy.co.uk 

 
 

As from Monday 9
th

 January, 

 the cost of a school dinner will be increasing 

to £2.30. 

This will automatically update on the 

Parentpay app 
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Free School Meals 

If you believe your child is entitled to free school meals, 

please follow the link below and click on ‘Free School Meals 

Application Form’.  

The completed form can either be brought into school or re-

turned to Derby City Council at the address shown. 

https://www.derby.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-

and-colleges/free-school-meals/ 

https://www.derby.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/free-school-meals/
https://www.derby.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/free-school-meals/


 Derby City Gold Card 
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Travel free on local buses 
(at selected times).

Discounts at more than 
700 businesses in and 

around Derbyshire.

Library card

Apply here or 
ask in school 

for an 
application 

form.



 

 

Formal Parents Coffee Mornings at the café  

will re-commence in the New Year 

 

Sam Summer Rell and Nabila Talit will be present and we will  

arrange for various guest speakers to attend and answer        

questions from parents and carers. 

 

We would welcome any of your suggestions if you  need advice 

from any organisation in particular. 

 

Please contact Sam  - SSummerrell@standrews.derby.sch.uk 

Or the School Office  -  admin@standrews.derby.sch.uk 

Dates to be confirmed  
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Proud to be part of  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


